
NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT
Repair and Renovation of Enforcement and Security Services (ESS) Building

The Bids and Award Committee - Bureau of Customs would like to inform that the
Opening of Bids for the project “Repair and Renovation of Enforcement and
Security Services (ESS) Building” scheduled on 23 October 2024, 10:00 AM has
been postponed due to inclement weather brought by Tropical Storm “Kristine”.

Instead, the same will be conducted on 24 October 2024, 10:00 AM at the GSD
Conference Room, Ground Floor, OCOM Building, South Harbor, Gate 3, Port
Area, Manila. Moreover, the submission of bids is moved to 24 October 2024, on or
before 9:30AM.

For guidance and information of all concerned.

ATTY. ERWIN T. MENDOZA
Chairperson, BAC
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